| COP).
o Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

11th October, 19390,

Dear S1ir,
De I am In receipt of your letter of

the 10th incstant, in reference to the case of the

8.8, "VACPORT", and as mentionsd to you on the

; telephone endeavours arg belng made to confirm that
the fees In question have not yet been pald by the
Builders.

I am, Dear Sir,

o ) Yours falthfully,
Secretary.

K. J. Balsillie, Esq.,
The Anglo~AmBrican 011 Co., Ltd.,
26 Qgeen inne's Gate,
tJ‘ l.




